
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Western Society for Eighteenth-Century Studies 
Call for Papers 

 

Meeting at the University of California, Davis 
February 14-16, 2014 

 

We invite submissions on the theme  
“Love and Affect in the Long Eighteenth Century” 

 
The Western Society for Eighteenth-Century Studies meeting will be held February 14-16, 
2014 at the University of California, Davis. The conference will be organized around the 
theme “Love and Affect in the Long Eighteenth Century.”  Proposals are invited that focus 
on love, sensibility, wonder, awe, fear, shame, hate, sympathy and other emotions as they 
are represented in eighteenth-century thought.  Proposals on other topics will also be 
considered.   
The conference will be held during the Valentine’s Day/ President’s Day weekend, allowing 
participants to enjoy Northern California’s great attractions (Napa Valley, Lake Tahoe and 
the Bay Area) and still allow time for travel.  Submissions for proposals should be sent to 
both Alessa Johns (amjohns@ucdavis.edu) and Julia Simon (jsimon@ucdavis.edu) by 
August 20, 2013. 
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